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25 January 2022 

Mr Paul French 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
GPO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Mr French 

Thank you for your email of 8 December 2021 requesting 301cm/h speed limits in Brisbane. I 
apologise for the delay in responding to you. 

I appreciate the time you have taken to write to me sharing your thoughts and research you 
have reviewed. 

My Administration has been active in ensuring that safe, credible speed limits have been 
implemented in areas of high pedestrian activity such as suburban shopping strips across the 
City. This process started more than a decade ago with the reduction of the CBD speed limit 
to 40Icm/h. 

For your interest, speed limits on all roads in Queensland are assessed and set in accordance 
with the Queensland Government's Manual of Uniform Traffic Control Devices. This ensures 
that speed limits are set in a consistent and credible manner across Queensland. 

Council considers a range of factors in determining suitable speed limits in urban areas and 
makes such decisions in consultation with Queensland Police and the State Government's 
Transport and Main Roads department. 

I trust this information is of interest to you. 

Yours sincerely 

Adrian Schrinner 
LORD MAYOR 
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